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I	strongly	urge	that	IPART	implement	a	fair	and	realistic	price	for	solar	energy	
which	represents	a	true	price	for	the	generation	of	such	power.	There	is	no	
doubt	that	rooftop	solar	generated	power	is	advantagous	to		health	and	
environmental	factors.	The	feed-in	tarrif	much	be	such	to	encourage	and	reward	
those	who	implement	such	measures.	
	
Don	Hewitt		
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